Important Information for Customers with Remote Call Forwarding Service

This message is provided as advance notification that monthly rates for Remote Call Forwarding service are scheduled to increase as shown below, beginning with bills dated on or after May 5, 2007. In conjunction with this rate increase, local usage charges associated with Remote Call Forwarding will be eliminated.

Remote Call Forwarding with one access path, old rate $18.50, new rate $20.00 
Each additional access path provided with the initial installation, old rate $18.50, new rate $20.00  
If you have questions regarding these increases, please call your AT&T representative. Thank you for being an AT&T customer.*
*Services provided by AT&T Alabama, AT&T Georgia, AT&T Kentucky, and AT&T Mississippi
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